
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300     Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

February 2nd             Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for all have done this first semester to support 
your child’s education.  I have witnessed so many ways that this is happening.  Many families com-
municate with teachers about ways to support their students.  Quite a few of you have brought 
your children to the different movie and family nights we have hosted.  It may not seem like a big  
step towards supporting their education, but every time your child sees you in their school, you are sending 
the message that school is important.  Parent-teacher conferences were very well attended in the Fall and many  
families are accessing after-school clubs and extended learning opportunities.  I appreciate that you have important 
conversations with your children regarding their behavior at school and that we can count on you for  
that support.  They say it takes a village to raise children, and we love being a part of your village! 

Next week schools celebrate their counselors and student support specialists.  We are so thankful for our own  
Mrs. Drescher and the many ways she supports our students and families!  Please encourage your child to thank her 
if they see her in the hall, in their classroom, or out 
at the bus line before and after school!   

~ Mrs. Lopez,  
GWE Principal  
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February 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thurs Friday 

6) 

 

7) 

 

8) 

 
 

9) 
Strategic 
Planning 
6pm 

10) Movie 
Night – 
Rescued by 
Ruby 6pm 

13) 14) 
 

15) 
Report Cards 
go home with 
students 
today 

16) 17) 

20) 21) 

100th Day  
of School 

22) 23) 24) 

27) 28) 1) 2) 3) 

¿Preguntas? Llama a la Sra. Lopez,  
360-582-3301, por ayuda. Professional 

Development 

 

o Spirit Day! Students are 
encouraged to wear red, 
pink, and white 

o Students can bring 
valentines to share 

o Please No Candy or Food 

o All classes will have a  
Valentine’s Day project 

LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

Please ring our door bell and we will 
let you in to look for lost items. 

We have water bottles, lunch  
boxes, plenty of sweatshirts,  
coats, jackets, and more! 

All items will be donated  
February 6th at the  
end of the day. 

You are welcome to look! 

Staff & Student Support  
Appreciation Week  

Mrs. Drescher,  
Thank you for all your  

hard work  
and what you do for  

our kids,  
staff, and parents. 

http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com
http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com


 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

Volunteer  

Portal 2023 

We have many volunteer  
opportunities at Greywolf.  

Please complete the volunteer 
registration if interested.  

gwe.sequimschools.org/volunteer 

Needs: 
LUNCH TIME Volunteers 

Copying for Staff 
Science Volunteers 

Art Volunteers 

Mr. Fox will be connecting  
with volunteers to schedule. 

360-582-3302 

What is a Strategic Plan? Strategic Planning is a focus on the future. It is the means by which the school district and the community contrib-

ute toward defining priorities, making decisions, and setting goals for our school system. In the end, a guiding document will be developed 

to articulate the goals, objectives, and desired measurable outcomes. We would love for you to be a part of this journey with Sequim 

School District. 

 

How can YOU participate in our strategic planning process? Come join a round table! Superintendent Nickels will lead us through an intro-

duction to the planning process and will begin our round table discussions to share perspectives and brainstorm ideas. Our collaborative 

gatherings will include a combination of presentations and forward-thinking discussion activities. We appreciate participants' active in-

volvement if you can attend just one or all of the scheduled sessions. All meetings will take place at the Guy Cole Event Center (202 North 

Blake Avenue Directions) from 6pm-7:30pm 

• Thursday, January 12, 2023- Strategic Planning Process Introduction and Reflections 

• Thursday, January 26, 2023- Workforce Needs and Societal Changes 

• Thursday, February 9, 2023- Workforce Readiness and Skills for the Future 

• Thursday, March 9, 2023- Identifying 21st Century Competencies  

• Thursday, March 23, 2023- Portrait of a Graduate, Competencies, Integrated with District Goals 

• Thursday, April 13, 2023- Vision to Mission: Competencies and S.W.O.T. Analysis 

• Thursday, May 11, 2023- Strategic Plan Goals Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation 

• Thursday, May 25, 2023- Strategic Plan Goals Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation continued 

• Thursday, June 8, 2023- Strategic Plan Objectives Development and Portrait of a Graduate Logo Creation 

• Tuesday, June 20, 2023- School Board Presentation 

We look forward to your ideas and participation. Thank you for your time and commitment to providing the best education for  

Sequim students. RSVP’s are appreciated but feel free to attend if the opportunity presents itself. Our focus on the future is poised to bring 

our students real world and innovative educational opportunities. 

Questions?: 360-582-3260 

 

Attention Greywolf Families! Please check your  
child’s back packs on Wednesday, February 15th  

for their report card.  

Black History Month was created to focus  

attention on the contributions of African Americans to 

the United States. It honors all Black people from all 

periods of U.S. history, from the enslaved people first 

brought over from Africa in the early 17th century to 

African Americans living in the United States today.  

February honors birthdays of abolitionist Frederick 

Douglass and President Abraham Lincoln for their  

contributions to end slavery in 1865. 

Theme for 2023 is Black Resistance 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
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"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event 
and assumes no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting 
distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in 
any court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' 
fees and judgments or awards." 

REGISTER ONLINE 

T-Ball: $85 

Prep – Seniors: $100 

Sequim Little League 
Registration | 2023 Season 

Assessments for Prep - Senior divisions and in person registration  1/28/23 

11:00 - 2:00 located at Carrie Blake Park 2/04/23 at 11:00 - 2:00 located at Carrie Blake Park  

https://www.sequimlittleleague.com/
https://www.sequimlittleleague.com/


"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event 
and assumes no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting 
distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in any 
court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' fees and 
judgments or awards." 

or lose their spot. 

or lose their spot. 

https://www.northpeninsulabuildingassociation.com/

